Paulsboro Public Schools

Administration Building, 662 North Delaware Street, Paulsboro, NJ 08066

Telephone: (856) 423-5515 — Ext. 1218 « Fax: (856) 423-4602
Dr. Roy J. Dawson, III, Superintendent

December 21, 2022

To The Entire Paulsboro School Community,

On behalf of the Paulsboro Board of Education I wish you joy with your family and loved ones.
We appreciate all the community does to support us in our work with children.

I want to thank all of the staff and parents of the Paulsboro School Community for their
perseverance and commitment during these difficult times.

With thanks, I wish each and every one of you health, peace and a promising New Year. I pray
for our school community and want only the best for all of you during our winter break.

I am proud to be a part of a community that cares. In the spirit of the season, there ae many
examples of people in our neighborhood giving to others. Together, we are making a difference
in supporting the children in our community.

I look forward to our return. Be safe and stay healthy.

Sincerely,
Dr. Roy J. Dawson II1
Superintendent of Schools



